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Dear Secretary of State

The proposal to widen the A303 near to Stonehenge raises two questions. The first is
whether it is wise, given that the amount of carbon dioxide in the atmosphere is over 400
ppm and rising, to extend the infrastructure that actually promotes rather than diminishes
emissions, The second is whether it is wise to inflict damage on a World Heritage Site,
To many, including myself, the answer to both questions is "Obviously not".

Yours faithfully






